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PERIODIC REVIEW BOARD FULL REVIEW, 22 OCT 2019
MUHAMMAD RAHIM, ISN 10029
PERSONAL REPRESENTATIVE STATEMENT

Members of the Board, thank you for the opportunity to present this statement for
the Subsequent Full Review for Muhammad Rahim (ISN 10029).

Rahim last meet with me on Novemeber 6th 2018 but has refused all meetings scheduled
with him since. After his last File Review on April 10th, meetings were scheduled with
Rahim in June 2019. Meetings were also scheduled in August and September but were
cancelled due to operational limitations.

Despite only meeting with Rahim a few times last year I have been in constant contact

with his Personal Counsel. Primarily the discussions with Rahim's Personal Counsel have
been about Rahims health.

I will continue to schedule meetings and afford Rahim a chance to meet in order to
present information for his upcoming PRB hearings.

Thank you for this opportunity. I am standing by to answer your questions.
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